
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING:   12 February 2007 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(106) Output 2.1:   Settlement Services 

Senator Ludwig asked: 
 
1. Is the planned review of AMEP in preparation for the next round of tenders to be an 

internal or external evaluation? 
2. Can the Department provide expense/cash forward estimates for this review? 
 
 
Answer: 

The configuration of the approach to the next AMEP tender round is under consideration.  No 
further information is currently available. 




